
 

 

 
 
 

 

Zaras Dance Academy are delighted to be back with classes running every 
Tuesday for all year groups. Due to maternity leave, this club will run 

from the week after the October half term for 5 weeks   
at a cost of just £7.00 per session. Our sessions are full of fun, learning 

street dance routines, dance games and use of dance related props. 
 

 
Please contact Lauren, by email to book your child’s place. 

info@zarasdanceacademy.com  
 

Please state their name, any medical conditions, year group and 
emergency contact number. 

  
 

After School Street Dance Club 
 

New term dates for all year groups 
Tuesday 4th November – Tuesday 9th December 

3.30pm-4.30pm 


